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Friday 16th June 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Headteacher update  
 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Natalie Holland has accepted the position of 

Acting Headteacher of St Philip’s on an interim basis. Mrs Holland, as you already 

know, is an exceptional teacher and leader who puts the children at the heart of 

everything she does. I am sure you will join me in congratulating her and show her the 

same support and dedication as you have to all our leaders. Mrs Holland is a familiar 

face to both our families and our children and is therefore in the best position to lead 

St Philip’s next term.  

 

The Governing Board are working hard to put out an advert to get a substantive 

Headteacher for St Philip’s for the Spring Term in order to ensure St Philip’s continues 

to move from strength to strength.  

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs E Donegan  

Chair of Governors  
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